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ADDENDUM No. 1 
RFP 876- City Council Chamber Audio System 

City of Ann Arbor 
Due: Friday, November 1, 2013 at 11:00 a.m. 

 
 
The following changes, additions, and/or deletions shall be made to the Request for 
Proposal for the City Council Chamber Audio System-RFP #876, on which bids will be 
received on or before 11:00 A.M. (local time) Friday, November 1, 2013. 
 
The information contained herein shall take precedence over the original documents 
and all previous addenda, and is appended thereto. This Addendum includes 2 pages. 
 
 Respondents are directed to take note in its review of the documents of the following 
questions and City responses as they affect work or details in other areas not 
specifically referenced here. 

 

Questions and Answers 

The following Questions have been received by the City.   Responses are being 
provided in accordance with Section 1C of the RFP. 

Q.  Will the firm that wins the design RFP be able to bid on the installation? 

A.  Yes. 

 

Q.  Will there be an opportunity to take a second look at the room? 

A.  Yes. 

 

Q.  Are you anticipating the Council being moved out for a few months? 

A.  Yes. 

 

Q.  Will you be looking for a temporary system for the meetings?  

A.  No. 
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Q.  Is this RFP just for the design of the project? 

A.  The scope of the RFP covers both the design of the project and project management 
of the installation. 

 

Q.  Will the awarded design company also be allowed to bid on the project when 
released for bid in 2014?  

A.  Yes. 

 

Q.  Can a prospective bidder’s Engineering department have access to the areas if 
needed prior to bid submittal date for determining further design build considerations?  

A.  Yes. 

 

Q.  Will the awarded vendor for the design build also be responsible for consulting with 
the City of Ann Arbor in the selection of, and project management of, the final awarded 
contractor once the equipment and installation RFP’s are released in 2014?  

A.  Yes. 

 


